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I've lived in states where in-person voting was required. It's very time consuming and 

sometimes it required me to travel a long distance to the polling place that was 

designated for my address. It's not feasible for the elderly, disabled, or low-income 

voters to get to the polls. Also, an employee taking time off of work is a loss of 

productivity for employers. Mail-in ballots are the most beneficial for Oregonians. 


